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Celebrating construction 
achievements of 2020 

Delivery of the new Prince of Wales Hospital Integrated 

Acute Services Building, the first exciting stage of the 

Randwick Campus Redevelopment, has remained on 

track in 2020, with many construction milestones 

achieved.  

The year commenced with major concrete pours to 

form the foundations of the new hospital and enable 

main structural works to commence. Upgrades to major 

services were also delivered to ensure the Campus can 

accommodate the growth of the Precinct now and into 

the future.  

Hospital Road was closed to through traffic in March, 

bringing the road into the ŎŜƴǘǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇŀƴŘŜŘ tǊŜŎƛƴŎǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǇŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƎǊŜŜƴ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘŜŘ 

ǎǇŀŎŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƎƛǎǝŎǎ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ƴŜǿ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΦ  

By June, the three main lift cores and stairwells were visibly rising from ground and the first of the buildings 

levels to take shape. With the building taking shape, exterior glass and panelling are now being installed.  

The Integrated Acute Services Building will reach its full height in early 2021. 
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